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	P 1-3 Staying Safe
Children in primaries 1 - 3 are enjoying learning and playing together and have settled back into the school routine. Thank you to parents for following guidance on wearing face coverings in the playground. We are aware that the playground can be busy at the end of the day and would remind parents to ensure that they keep a safe social distance from other adults. As previously if your child has any Covid symptoms please inform the school and keep your child at home until they have had a Covid test. Please inform the school of the results of this test as soon as possible.
P 4 – 7 Return

Children in primary 4- 7, we can’t wait to have you back in school with us. We know that you will have questions about the return to school and for this reason we will have a question and answer session about the return to school during next week’s online assembly. More information in relation to the return to school will also be shared on our app and in our newsletter next week.
P7 Leavers Hoodies

Once our primary 7 children return to school, we will order leavers hoodies for each child. More information on this will be sent directly to primary 7 parents. Many thanks to our Parent Council for agreeing to purchase the leavers hoodies for our children.
Reporting to Parents
Telephone calls from class teachers to parents to report on each child’s progress will be organised over the coming weeks. For children in primaries 1 -3 phone calls will be in the coming weeks. For children in primaries 4 – 7 phone calls will take place next month in order to give the children time to settle back into school and provide teachers with the opportunity to assess progress before reporting to parents.
Photo Competition
EBI unite will be relaunching their website in the coming weeks. As part of this relaunch they are holding a competition for children to take photos of the local Erskine and Bishopton area. The Competition runs from Monday 8th to Friday 12th March, entry rules are below.
· Anyone of primary school age can take part

· A winner will be chosen, and a prize given

· The subject can be anything local & interesting (and given the current pandemic ideally outside)

· Photos should not be taken of others, especially children

· Every photo sent is assumed to have permission to post it online

· Any camera, phone, tablet, etc. can be used

· Include your school and name if you wish. Use the email subject line: photo competition

· Images must be received by 5pm on 12th to: photo@nearest2.com
Marching through March

Our school mission for marching through March began on Monday 1st March. Lots of children and families have been out walking and the step count is rising. You will be able to record your steps for the week from Monday 1st march – Sunday 7th March on the google form on your child’s google classroom. Forms will be open on Monday 8th & Tuesday 9th March. Following this the form for this week will close and the results will be shared once all the steps are counted. Good luck everyone!
STEM Week
STEM week will take place from Monday 22nd – Friday 25th March. This is later than normal however we felt that it was important to have this focus week once all children were back and settled in school.

Staffing Update 
Our new Depute Head Teacher, Mrs Catherine Callaghan, will join us on Monday 8th March. We are delighted to welcome Mrs Callaghan to our staff team. Mrs Callaghan’s remit will focus on our ELC Class and primaries 1 & 2. The full remits for the senior leadership team, comprising of myself, Mrs Bannigan and Mrs Callaghan, can be found on our school website.
  

	
	

	
	Take care and stay safe, 

Lynsey Gardyne 

Head Teacher
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